Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Dave Blomgren <daveblomgren@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:21 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Against increased water releases and thermal curtain
Dear Peter,

| am sure you have heard enough as to people opposed to the plan presented. | am curious as to why you the
committee has not followed one of your own previous reports that suggested tree planting to reduce the heat
gain in the river?

Dave Blomgren
825 Timber Ridge Rd
Lake Almanor, CA 96137



Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Dave Blomgren <daveblomgren@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:23 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Tree planting along river?

Mr Barnes,

| would like to know why the previous report the water board put out suggesting tree planting as an option to
reduce river water heat is being ignored?

Dave
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